
Internal Restructuring Announcement 

Dear Team, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important 

development within our organization. As part of our ongoing effort to enhance our operations 

and better position ourselves for future growth, we will undertake an internal restructuring 

process. 

The restructuring will involve changes in departmental alignments and some role adjustments. 

Our goal with these changes is to improve efficiency, foster collaboration, and ensure that we are 

better equipped to meet our strategic objectives. 

We understand that this news may raise questions and concerns. We want to assure you that we 

will provide support throughout this process. We will be holding informational meetings in the 

coming weeks to discuss these changes in more detail and to address any questions you may 

have. 

We appreciate your hard work and dedication to our organization and thank you for your 

understanding during this transition. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company Name] 


